
 

PINE LAKES ESTATES HOMEOWNERS ASSN. 

INFORMATION SESSIONS 

 

The Estates Board has scheduled two information sessions to share information regarding 

the proposed sale of the French Creek Land property to the north of Pine Lakes Country Club 

and to solicit positive member input, ideas or concerns.  There will be future meetings 

scheduled as information is available – we want to share and discuss this important issue 

with the membership.  We will also be looking for volunteers – to protect the lifestyle that we 

enjoy in Pine Lakes, we may need volunteers for a variety of reasons, e.g., to make phone 

calls or send emails, distribute materials, or to attend public hearings. 

 

The Estates sessions are scheduled in the Clubhouse Ballroom on the following dates: 

Saturday, March 6, 2021 – 7:00 pm 

Sunday, March 7, 2021 – 7:00 pm 

The sessions will be conducted in the following manner: 

• All CDC COVID protocols will be followed. 

• Masks are MANDATORY. 

• Due to capacity restrictions (total of 75), we request one person per household 

attend. 

• Sign in will be required at the door. 

If you are unable to attend, or capacity was reached, we will have a sign up to make other 

arrangements.  If you are not able to be present in Pine Lakes at this time, please notify the 

Board Secretary, Cindy Ahrens, 612-790-1913, cindyahrens@netzero.net, leave your name, 

lot number, and email address so we can send you any printed material. 
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